
BRIGHTWALTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 Meeting as  

BRIGHTWALTON MILLENNIUM GREEN TRUST 
 

Meeting Held on Monday 11th March 2019 in the Village Hall 
Present    
Shaun Orpen Chairman Sarah Youldon Clerk 
Polly Swann Councillor   
Mike Cooper Councillor   
Tim Wyatt Councillor   
Sue Sayers 
Apologies 

Councillor   

Jackie Boxall Councillor 
 

  

 

Welcome & Declaration of Interest Action 

 The minutes of the September meeting were agreed and signed as an accurate record.  
 There were no declarations of interest. 

 

Matters Arising / Maintenance Required  

 Trees: As agreed at the PC meeting an Ash tree and Sycamore tree identified as a risk will 
be taken down. Agreed that the Trustee Account would donate towards this work   

 New Trees: Saplings obtained from the Woodland Trust would be planted around the pond 
at the working party on the 23rd March. S Youldon to organise 

 
 

SY 

Finance  

The balance in the Trustee account as of the 11/03 is £119.82.  
No payments have been made since the September meeting. 
S Youldon reported that the submission of accounts with the Charity Commission is up to date.  

 
 

 
Next meeting - 16th September 2019 


